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     End of Month Report 

 

         May 

 

     For the month of May, 2019, we had the following statistics for the Building 

Department. 

 

1. 41 Building Permits were issued for projects. 

2. 25 Contractor Licenses were issued. 

3. 5 Building Permits have been completed. 

4. 35 Visual inspections/meetings were conducted on site for various 

projects. 

5. 3 Violations were sent with 9 still outstanding to date, with 0 

residents in court for various infractions. 

     During the month of May, it has been very wet, as you know, and we are still 

addressing drainage issues. 

 

     Construction is well under way and everyone is trying to put a shovel in the 

ground.  
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